BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
Kimberley House

47 Vaughan Way

LEICESTER

LE1 45G

BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY INFORMATION

It has been brought to our attention that a number of TSE Chaser
assemblies manufactured in November and December 1986, and
January 1987, have missed stitches on the 3 Ring confluence wrap.
This is not immediately obvious because of the fabric cover.

Please ensure that this stitching is inspected prior to jumping
again and if necessary, return the equipment to Thomas Sports
Equipment for rectification.

For further information contact BPA (0533 219778/519635) or
Thomas Sports Equipment Ltd (0262 678299).

Jacqui Wright
CHATRPERSON RIGGERS COMMITTEE

27th April 1987



